
Al-Sheikh met with the head
of  Canada’s  representative
office  to  the  State  of
Palestine
Today, I discussed with the head of Canada’s representative
office to the State of Palestine, Ambassador David Da Silva,
and  his  accompanying  delegation,  the  latest  political
developments on the Palestinian issue at all levels, and the
dangerous  developments  taking  place  in  the  occupied
Palestinian  territories.

And put it in the form of a dangerous Israeli escalation,
stressing the need to stop all unilateral measures taken by
Israel.

Ambassador Da Silva affirmed his country’s position in support
of the Palestinian people in determining their fate according
to  the  resolutions  of  international  legitimacy  and  in
accordance  with  the  two-state  solution,  stressing  his
country’s continuation in providing support to the Palestinian
people through development and economic projects.
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